
           GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                                         Friday, February 7, 2020 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Pancakes & Sausage 

   Crispy Chicken Patty   

   

 

 

BIRTHDAYS: None  

 

 

1. Attention all Winter Sports teams! This includes Boys Basketball, Cheerleading, 

Wrestling and Girls Volleyball.  Team photos will take place on Monday February 10th 

after school in the gym.  If you have already returned your uniform to your coach you 

will arrange with your coach to get changed before the photos take place. ALL members 

must attend the team photos – individual photos are optional.  See your coaches if you 

have any questions. 

 

2. Gurrie's RPG Club will be meeting after school TODAY until 4 p.m. in the culinary arts 

room.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and chromebooks.  New members 

are always welcome to join in!!!  If you have any questions, please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. 

Tooth, or Doc Mac.  See everyone after school! 

 

3. The wrestling team hosted Westmont Junior High and continue their home winning 

streak with a team score of 57-39.  Everrett Kittridge had an exciting match turning a 

reversal from his back into a pin and Claudio Rodriguez adding another seven-second pin 

onto the successful season.  With the varsity state-series tournament at the end of the 

month, the Tigers will get a week of practice as they prepare for next Thursday against 

Lisle Junior High in the small gym. 

 

4. Would you like to wish a Happy Valentine’s Day to a friend in a fun way? Buy Dum 

Dum grams during lunch in the cafeteria. Grams will be delivered to your friends on 

Valentine’s Day during advisory. Sales start Monday, February 10th and end on 

Thursday, February 13th. You can write a personalized message. The Grams are only $1 

and the proceeds will benefit the Red Cross. Surprise a friend by buying your Dum Dum 

Gram today! 

 

 

 


